
With Special Thanks •••• 
Much of the success of the conference depends on the hard work of a small army of vol­
unteers. Students and librarians from across the province devote their time at the confer­
ence to act as guides, distribute evaluation sheets and programs, change the room signs 
and many other details that make the conference a seamless experience for you, our dele­
gate. Thanks to Candice Dahl, University of Toronto, FIS Student and Susan Russell of 
Erindale College Library for their superb coordination of the following people: 

Shelagh Paterson, CNIB 
Library for the Blind and 
Cathi Gibson-Gates, Toronto 
District School Board. 
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Students From Faculty of 
lnfonnaUon Studies 
{FIS), UnlversHy of 
Toronto 
Grace Andrews 
Robin Bergart 
Sarah Bradley 
Maryann Breukelman 
Amanda Etches 
Helen Flint 
Sina Forouzi 
Denis Frias 
Glenda Garbutt 
Amy Greenberg 
Matt Handscome 
Christine King 
John King 
Jennifer Lee 
Mai Lu 
Marjorie Mitchell 
Mark Rose 
Jessica Ross 
Susan Sandiford 
Adam Taves 
Heather Thelwell 
Brian Vetruba 
Carolyn Ziegler 

Seneca College 
Amy Barton 
Norda Bell 
Sarah Dafoe 
Alan Gilbert 
Brian Gillam 
Deborah Hazell 
Tracey Naish 
Fartun Warsame 
Chris Whittaker, Seneca 

Alumni 

Mohawk College 
Laurie Morrison 
Chris Reid 
Cindy Smith 
Christine Walsh 

Ubrary Professionals: 
Steven Bergson, Jewish 
Public Library 
Erin Maclntyre,Inco 
Jackie Howard, Alderwood 
Library 
Jayne Harley 
Carol Roberts 

Mlsslssauga Public 
Ubrary 
Anne-Marie Anderson 
Helen Boisvenue 
Mary Da Silva 
Joy Davies 
Grace Dymarska 
Carol Jackson 
Diane Kendall 
Liz McQuaig 
Rob Morrison 
Carolyn Payne 
Sheila Saral 

Special Thanks to our 
Clrc d'OLA Luncheon 
Planning Team: 
Anne Murphy 
Sonia Lewis 
Maureen Barry 
David Penteliuk 

Please remember to fill in 
your overall conference 

evaluations (found at the 
back of your conference 
brochure) and slip them 

into one of the OLA 
coloured boxes around the 

convention centre. 

Please recycle your badge 
holder by dropping it off 
at the registration area. 

Thank you all for coming, 
we hope you have enjoyed 
yourself, and hope to see 

you all again next year for 
another great conference! 


